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There are a number of slight changes to the spring menu at  Horsley Lodge as 
we look forward to warm weather and al fresco dining.  The biggest change at 
the Highlander Restaurant is that the no bookings policy has been  dropped for 
Saturday nights.   The management have listened to diners comments and feel 
it’s the one night of the week when you prefer to know you will get a table. It’s 
especially true if you are inviting friends to join you and don’t want the stress of 
not knowing when or if you will get fed.  As one diner commented: 

“ Hungry, anxious people are never a good start to an evening... 
   I’m glad Horsley Lodge has dropped the idea of no bookings” 

So you now have the option of the relaxed informality of 1st come, 1st served 
in the week and now being able to savour Horsley’s fine food by booking on a 
Saturday with 16 covers being allocated every half hour from 5.30 pm to 8.30pm. 
Bookings are being taken for tables on April 5th onwards. 

The Highlander Restaurant, named after the Highland Cattle which graze outside the 
windows, has an extensive menu of freshly cooked quality food and with its stunning 
views over the golf course, perfect to relax and enjoy your meal. It is just a really nice 
place to eat: friendly smart young staff. The decor is all cool cream and brown with 
honey-hued wooden oak floors and elegant leather chairs.

Hungry for Horsley...
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